
Initial Email to Chief Officer on Opening Day of the Survey 

Dear Chief Officer: 
 
Good Morning. We encourage your continued participation in the FY2010 State Library Agencies(StLA) Survey 
collection. The StLA application is now available at http://harvester.census.gov/imls/stlacollect/. Please let me 
know if you didn't receive your StLA packet that was sent out by FedEx on October 1. The packet contained 
information regarding the collection and the web application. A copy of the letter is attached.  
 
If you have not done so already, please respond to this email with the name and e-mail address of your Key 
Holder. If we received your Key Holder information, they were included in the cc: so they receive this email.  
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to respond to this email, or contact me at 1-800-451-6235. We look 
forward to working with you and your staff on the FY2010 StLA Survey. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Lisa Frid | State Library Agencies Survey Analyst  
Education and Library Statistics Branch | Governments Division  
1-800-451-6235 

 

 

Monthly Reminder Email 

Dear Key Holder: 
 
This is a reminder regarding the significant collection dates for the State Library Agencies Survey for FY 2010.    
 
Lorenz award deadline: January 12, 2011  
 
Data submission deadline: February 16, 2011  
 
You can log onto the data submission site at http://harvester.census.gov/imls/stlacollect/  
 
If you need any further information or assistance, please contact the Census Bureau via electronic mail at 
govs.stla@census.gov, or the StLA Census staff directly on 800-451-6235.  
 
Thank you for your cooperation in conducting the State Library Agencies Survey.  
 
Lisa Frid | State Library Agencies Survey Analyst  
Education and Library Statistics Branch | Governments Division  
1-800-451-6235 
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